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Introduction: 

 

A "Round Table Discussion with Officer" session was arranged by the Civil Engineering 

Students Association Late G. N. Sapkal College of Engineering in Nashik for third-year civil 

engineering students who are planning to attempt competitive exams in the future. The purpose 

of the seminar was to give students insightful information on competitive tests, employment 

prospects, and the road to success. The session was planned by the Program Coordinator, Mr. 

Kiran Deore, with the assistance of the College's CMD, Dr. Ravindra Sapkal, and Principal, Dr. 

S. B. Bagal. 

 

Session Details: 

 

Speaker: Mr. Satyam Dusane 

 

Qualifications: BE Civil, ME Structures 

MPSC Qualification: Assistant Engineer, Water Resource Department 

GATE: 2016 Qualified 

Agenda: 

Welcome and Introduction: 

The program began with a warm welcome to Mr. Satyam Dusane, followed by a brief 

introduction of the session's objectives and structure by Prof. Kiran Deore. 

 

In his keynote speech, Mr. Dusane discussed his path from being a civil engineering student to 

someone who passed the MPSC examinations and was hired as an assistant engineer in the water 

resource department. He emphasized the value of discipline and a solid intellectual background. 

 

Students got the chance to reach out and ask Mr. Dusane questions on his exam-preparation 

techniques, time management, and experiences with the recruitment procedure during an 

energetic and engaging discussion that occurred. Students were able to learn important 

information about the world of competitive exams during this session. 

 

Mr. Dusane discussed several career opportunities in the public sector for civil engineering 

graduates, emphasizing the significance of working for the government sector and the benefits it 

provides in terms of job security and social impact. 

 

Mr. Dusane shared advice regarding ways to prepare for the Graduate Aptitude Test in 

Engineering (GATE) and how it can lead to lucrative postgraduate degrees and government jobs 

as a GATE 2016 qualifier.  
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Mr. Dusane was thanked for his significant time and ideas as the meeting came to a close. 

Students were able to ask questions and receive answers during an open Q&A session. 

 

Key Takeaways: 

 Understanding the importance of having a strong academic foundation. 

 Guidelines for efficient utilization of time and examination planning. 

 Prospects for civil engineering graduates in the public sector. 

 Information about how to prepare for the GATE exam and its importance. 

 

Closing Remarks: 

The "Round Table Discussion with Officer" session was highly informative and inspiring for the 

third-year Civil Engineering students of Late G N Sapkal College of Engineering, Nashik. Mr. 

Satyam Dusane's experiences and insights provided students with a clear direction on how to 

prepare for competitive exams and make informed career choices in the civil engineering field. 

The college would like to express its gratitude to Mr. Dusane for his valuable contribution and to 

the management, including Dr. Ravindra Sapkal and Dr. S. B. Bagal, for their support in 

organizing this event. Such sessions play a crucial role in shaping the aspirations and careers of 

our students, and the institution is committed to organizing more such programs in the future. 

 

Photographs of the program: 

 

 
  

 

 

 

    

 

  


